
Texas Employer 
Traffic Safety Award

Our Driving Concern, a program of the National Safety Council in 
cooperation with the Texas Department of Transportation honors Texas 
employers through an awards recognition program. Awards are presented 
to Texas businesses that demonstrate their commitment to driver and 
transportation safety.

Who’s eligible to apply?

Get Recognized!
Visit:
https://tx.ourdrivingco
ncern.org/awards/ and 
complete the online 
application prior to 
February 14, 2025

• Any Texas employer is 
eligible to apply. 

• Anyone may nominate an 
employer. 

• Self-nominations are also 
accepted. 

• Employers may be 
municipal, corporate, 
private or not-for-profit – 
small or large. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION – email - ourdriving.concern@nsc.org 

Access online 
submission using 
the QR Code

https://tx.ourdrivingconcern.org/awards/
https://tx.ourdrivingconcern.org/awards/
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